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Dear Parent

Namaskar!
Diwali is a significant Hindu festival ushering in bonhomie and camaraderie. However, in the
excitement to enjoy to the fullest, children often violate the norms causing harm to self and
others.

To keep the festive mood alive, reach out with enthusiasm and energy but at the same time,
keep a watchful eye on your ward, so that the celebrations don't get dampened, by his/her
callous behaviour. At school the students bags are being regularly checked for fire crackers
and any other objectionable material.

Please note that:

*If a student is found with a Cracker, he/she will be suspended for 1 Month
* If a student is suspected/ found bursting a fire cracker, he / she will be suspended for 3
months

You are advised to check your Ward's bag frequently and guide him/ her  to respect school
property and not to flout the rules of the institution.

'Safety is a priceless commodity'. This year the Delhi Government has banned the bursting of
crackers, in view of the larger good of the community. All must abide by it. 

Self-discipline is an act of cultivation 

With best wishes

Poonam Sharma
Principal ( officiating )
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